January 11, 2018

Ms. Angela Davis-Green P.O. Box 2766 Vero Beach, FL 32961

Re: EOC Board Vacancy

Dear Ms. Davis-Green:

Please accept this correspondence as my formal letter of interest to serve on the Board of Directors of the EOC. After speaking with Mr. Pelaez about the opportunity, I undertook to learn more about the EOC and their activities within the community. What I discovered was certainly inspiring. Being in the giving community of Vero Beach, we have such a tremendous opportunity to reach out and aid at-risk individuals and families. By participating as an active Board Member I would hope that I can assist in continuing to strengthen existing, and build new, partnerships which are devoted to the service of those in need.

As a lawyer in this town, who focuses his practice on the representation of those in need, I have had the unique opportunity to see the community come together to strengthen those who cannot fight for themselves. I have been involved in many programs which reach out to those in need and the effects that they have are immeasurable. I sincerely look forward to increasing my ability to assist those in need and thank you for your consideration to be a member of this Board.

Truly yours,

Grant R. Gillenwater